
             27th April 2020 
 

Dear Fox Class, 
 

I hope had a lovely, relaxing Easter holiday with your families. I spent a lot of 
time reading in my garden and also tried out a few new baking recipes. The 
most successful thing I made was a delicious banana bread. I’m not sure what 

I will bake next but I’ll keep you posted if anything is particularly scrumptious! 
 

Mrs Ive and Mrs Mughal have also been keeping busy. Mrs Ive has been 
spending time reading, gardening, making cakes with her daughter and has 
also made lots of posters for her window to celebrate the work the NHS is doing. 

Mrs Mughal has been spending time reading, gardening (she has some 
strawberry plants which are growing wonderfully!) and has been doing lots of 

cooking with her daughters too. All three of us are enjoying PE with Joe every 
morning and we hope you are also watching his live workouts because they are 
a great way to start the day! 

 

This week was our first week back of home learning so I hope you spent some 
time doing some of your school work as well as finding time to enjoy the lovely 
sunny weather we have been having. I have spent time preparing things for 

when we go back to school and also for your learning next week because I am 
very excited to say that our new Google Classroom will be starting on Monday! 

All of your grown-ups have received an email from me with the information on 
how to log in. Please make sure you do this before Monday because this is 
when our online classroom will open. You will be able to find Maths, English, 

Phonics, Topic and Wellbeing activities to do every week and will hopefully 
make you feel like you are back at school learning things that we would have 

been doing in the classroom. 

 
I have also emailed your grown-ups your login details for MyMaths, Times 
Tables Rockstars and Bug Club. Only a few of you have been logging in regularly 

so please remember to use these websites to help you with your learning. I 
have made sure you all have new books on Bug Club and you all have activities 
to do on My Maths too. Excitingly, you can now also log in and do an Accelerated 

Reader quiz – just like we do at school! 
 

I hope you all have lovely weekends before we get started with our Google 
Classroom learning on Monday. I can’t wait to “see” you all there! 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Hunter 


